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We are writing this letter to support Pond Inlet to stop Baffinland to
expand their Rail Road project from Mary River to Milne Inlet. Hall
Beach Hunters’ and Trappers’ Organization is supporting Pond Inlet as
the project would have a huge impact on 3 communities of Nunavut:
Pond Inlet, Igloolik, and Hall Beach. We are not in support of Baffinland
as it will have more impact on our Environment and Wildlife as well as

the caribou route.
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Resolute Bay Hunters & Trapper Association
P.0 Box 61

Resolute Bay NU XOA-OVO

P-867-252-3170

F-867-252-3800

Email-rbhta@qinig.com

December 1,2017

To: Jaykolassie Killiktee
Chairperson
Mittimatalik HTO

Resolute Bay Hunters & Trapper Association Board of Directors are supporting Mittimatalik
HTO Directors for Baffin Land Mary River mine not to build a rail road and shipping year round
Because of the harm to the animals.
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